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A message from Ms. Brown 



                  February 2015 
Yes, WE Are The Role Models …..Yikes!
As the adults in your kids’ lives, we are faced with a sometimes daunting task.  We are the role models they will learn from.  I say daunting, because it is very difficult for anyone to always make the right choice, or say the right thing day to day.  But sure enough, those years of reminding your child to say ‘please’ and ‘thank-you’, or to not interrupt others eventually pays off.  

There are many important lessons that we want to model for our kids, but most things fall under 2 main categories: 1. Do the right thing, and 2. You never stop learning.  
We can model doing the right thing every single day.  A child’s ethical code very much comes from his or her upbringing.  Despite what a school might ‘teach’, notions of right or wrong are very much reinforced at home.  When you cross with your child at the cross walk, and when you arrive to school on time, then you model that you value doing the right thing.   Now that doesn’t mean that kids won’t, at some point, make a bad choice. But if you are consistent with what you expect at home, then you will eventually get the result you are looking for.  
We all went to school some time ago, and most of us are confident with the jobs we have, or with ‘what we know’.  Many of us have had the same job for a while and expect to have it for some time into the future.  Our children will grow up in a rapidly changing workforce.  They will have many different jobs, and will probably be measured as successful by their ability to learn and to adjust.  We need to model to our kids that we don’t know everything, and that we are always learning as well.   Have your child teach you a new game online,  or how to start a blog.  Create a Twitter account for your family, and have your kids choose things to re-tweet that is interesting to them.  Model for your kids that you read every day, and share some thoughts about what you read, whether paper text or online text.  Tablets or smart phones allow our online reading to be a much more social activity then it used to be.   

Being a role model IS daunting, and is one of the most important jobs we will ever have.  The kids are watching! 








Ms. Barb Brown, Principal 
A message from Mr. Lazar 

What an excellent first term we have had here at W.T. Townshend.  As we reach the halfway point of the year I have been reflecting with Ms. Brown on how W.T. Townshend students and staff are so awesome.  Everyone at WTT has done an amazing job of pulling together and making our school a fantastic place to be.  I hope as we enter the last half of the year, students continue to demonstrate what it means to be on the TRAIL.  WTT is definitely a wonderful , caring and safe  community.   It is great to be a TRAIL Blazer!   I hope to see you at our Community Fun Fair on Saturday, February 28th! 









Mr. Reuben Lazar, VP

Don’t Miss Our Amazing Community Event on February 28th!

Learn   *   Connect    *   Enjoy! 
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